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Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Jan 15, 2024 

This goes too far and impacted ci8tizens privacy and safety. There should be no ability to 

monitor the occupants in their own property/vehicle. If the goal is to reduce drunk driving 

accidents, then it should be limited to only a breathalyzer and when the vehicle is being started. 

The ability to stop a vehicle while in motion is far more dangerous and given detection 

technology has a LOT of false positives; it is not a justifiable risk to take that also infringes of 

privacy of citizens. This is a huge over reach of government and violation of civil liberties and 

privacy. 
 


